
Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a super week of activity in our schools. The children have certainly enjoyed their enterprise projects and 
they made some fantastic crafts which were sold at our Christmas Fair last night. 

A huge thank you to the Friends, staff and all who supported our Christmas Fair last night.  It was so lovely 
to see so many people; the festive spirit was certainly in abundance.  

Looking forward to next week, Year 4 have their last swimming session on Thursday and some of our Year 5 
and 6 children will be attending the indoor athletics competition at Richmond School.  
I'm sure they will represent the school well and have an amazing time!  

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 

Kindest regards, 

Mrs D. McLean,  

Head of School  
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From time to time you may need to contact the school. 

LŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛǎ ƛƴ tǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻǊ wŜŎŜǇǝƻƴΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŘƛǊŜŎǘ ŀƭƭ ǉǳŜǊƛŜǎ ǘƻ aǊǎ {ǘƻǊǊƻǿ ŀǘ 9ǇǇƭŜōȅ CƻǊŎŜǧΦ 
¢ŜƭΥ лмонр тмунфуΦ   9ƳŀƛƭΥ ŜŦŀŘƳƛƴϪǘǊƛƴƛǘȅŜŦƳǘΦŘŀƭŜǎƳŀǘΦƻǊƎ 

LŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛǎ ƛƴ ¸ŜŀǊǎ м ǘƻ сΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŘƛǊŜŎǘ ŀƭƭ ǉǳŜǊƛŜǎ ǘƻ aǊǎ hΩ.ǊƛŜƴ ŀǘ aƛŘŘƭŜǘƻƴ ¢ȅŀǎΦ 
¢ŜƭΥ лмонр оттнурΦ  9ƳŀƛƭΥ ƳǘŀŘƳƛƴϪǘǊƛƴƛǘȅŜŦƳǘΦŘŀƭŜǎƳŀǘΦƻǊƎ 

If your query or concern needs to be dealt with by a senior member of staff then our Head of School, Mrs 
McLean, can be contacted on a daily basis if necessary.  Please do this by contacting the relevant school office 
and we will ensure Mrs McLean gets in contact with you.  Our Executive Headteacher, Mrs Williamson, can be 
contacted if required but please bear in mind that she works for our schools 50% of the time so is not always 
available. 

Thank you. 
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At Eppleby this week, Preschool have been busy preparing Christmas Decorations.  They 

enjoyed making salt dough shapes and then decorated them with paint and glitter, 

which were then sold last night at the Christmas Fair.  Their book of the week was 'The 

Gingerbread Man' and the children have been joining in with the repeated refrain "Run, 

run, as fast as you can..."!   

The book of the week in Reception class was a fact book about 'Hibernation'.  They were 

'astonished' (our new wow word!) to find out that some animals sleep for months whilst 

others only sleep for a few weeks.  The children have been learning about subtraction in 

maths, writing letters v, s, r and learning the phonics sounds th and ng. 
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This week Year 1 have been Ψto the moonΩΥ  The children 
had a great time and wrote amazing postcards from their 
adventure.  They have taken them home for you to read, 
we hope you enjoy them.  They have learnt all about the 
race to the moon and even won the ΨWho Wants to be an 
Astronaut?Ω game.  

The children have also been very busy making 
beautiful Christmas pudding baubles and 
Christmas tree pinecone baubles for the 
Christmas fair.   Well done Year 1. 

This week the Year 6 children have been working hard on 
their Christmas Crafts: sewing, baking and painting!  They 
have also started to look at the difference between series 
and parallel circuits in their Science lessons.  

On Tuesday, the whole class went 
to Crucial Crew where they took 
part in a number of different work-
shops including: LGBT+, Fire Safety, 
Electricity Safety and Water Safety.  
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This week Year 5 have been working hard in Maths, calcu-
lating area of compound and irregular shapes.  As writers, 
they have been working creatively to plan their own ver-
sions of their novel.  They have also been producing some 
amazing writing homework, based on Edgar the Dragon 
from the new John Lewis advert.  The ideas are wonderful! 

They have also had great fun this week preparing for the 
Christmas fair by baking some delicious 
shortbread, which went down a treat last 
night! 

b9²{ Cwha ¸9!w р 

¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ¸ŜŀǊ о ƘŀǾŜ ǿƻǊƪŜŘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ƘŀǊŘ ǘƻ ƛƳǇǊƻǾŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ 
ǎǇŜƭƭƛƴƎǎ ōȅ ǳǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳƳŜ ς {ǇŜƭƭƛƴƎ {ƘŜŘΦ  
¢ƘŜ ƳƻǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ǇǊŀŎǝǎŜΣ ǘƘŜ ōŜǧŜǊ ǘƘŜȅ ƪƴƻǿ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎǇŜƭƭπ
ƛƴƎǎ ŀƴŘ Ŏŀƴ ŜŀǊƴ ΨƘƻƴŜȅǇƻǘǎΩ ǘƻ ǳǇƎǊŀŘŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŀǾŀǘŀǊǎΦ  
!ǎƪ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƻ ǎƘƻǿ ȅƻǳΗ  

Lƴ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƘŀǾŜ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƛƴǾŜǎǝƎŀǝƻƴ 
ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǊŎŜǎ ƻŦ ƎǊŀǾƛǘȅ ŀƴŘ ŀƛǊ ǊŜǎƛǎǘŀƴŎŜΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΣ 
ǘƘŜȅ ŀƭƭ ƳŀŘŜ ǇŀǊŀŎƘǳǘŜǎ ŀƴŘ ƘŀŘ ƎǊŜŀǘ Ŧǳƴ ǘŜǎǝƴƎ ǘƘŜƳ 
ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜΦ  CƛƴŀƭƭȅΣ ¸ŜŀǊ о ƘŀŘ ŀ ǎǳǇŜǊ ǝƳŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 
CŀƛǊΗ 
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Year 4 have continued their scientific 
investigations and looked at what 
happens in circuits when you add 
more than one bulb.  They have some 
budding electricians!  

In maths they have been dividing decimals and finding 
that they make tricky numbers.  In English they have 
written their own non- chronological reports about 
their Gulliver's Travels journey so far. 
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Year 2 this week have been writing expanded noun phrases 
about the aliens they drew using pastels.  They have     
started their multiplication topic in maths and have been 
learning that multiplication can be done in any order.  The 
children have made a Space Timeline which features some 
of the significant events in the history of space travel.   

Well done to all the Year 2 children for super 
DT skills this week which culminated in a 
very successful profit at the Christmas Fair 
for Parker's Penguins!! 
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Our best attendance this week was from Year 2 
with 95.26%.  Well done Year 2. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Superstars who received 
their award in Golden Worship this week.   
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Tuesday 10th December - Wreath Making Workshop 
Wednesday 11th December - Christmas film night at Middleton Tyas 
Thursday 12th December - Wreath Making Workshop 
Friday 13th December - Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas lunch at Middleton Tyas 
Tuesday 17th December - Reception to watch dress rehearsal at Middleton Tyas, 2pm 
Wednesday 18th December - Middleton Tyas production, 2pm and 6pm 
Thursday 19th December - Christmas lunch at Eppleby Forcett 
Thursday 19th December - Eppleby Forcett Nativity at the Village Hall, 2pm 
Thursday 19th December - Musicality singers at Middleton Tyas setting 
Friday 20th December - Christmas service at St Michael and All Angels Church, Middleton Tyas, 2pm 
Friday 20th December - Schools close for the Christmas break 
Monday 6th January - Schools closed to children (inset day) 
Tuesday 7th January - Schools open for children 

5L!w¸ 5!¢9{ - 5!¢9{ Lb w95 !w9 9±9b¢{ w¦b .¸ ¢I9 CwL9b5{ 
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Please can we ask all parents and children ƴƻǘ to bring 
any items that contain nuts into 
school. 
We are b¦¢ Cw99 schools and need 
to ensure the safety of pupils, staff 
and visitors at all times. 
Thank you 
 

Cw99 {/Ihh[ a9![{  

5ƻ ȅƻǳ ǘƘƛƴƪ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ Ƴŀȅ ōŜ ŜƴǝǘƭŜŘ ǘƻ CǊŜŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 
aŜŀƭǎΚ 

9ǾŜǊȅ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛƴ wŜŎŜǇǝƻƴ ǘƻ ¸ŜŀǊ н ŀǊŜ ŜƴǝǘƭŜŘ ǘƻ ¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎŀƭ 
CǊŜŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ aŜŀƭǎΦ 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎ ŀƴŘ ŦŜŜƭ ȅƻǳ Ŭǘ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ 
ǘƘŜ ŎǊƛǘŜǊƛŀ ƭƛǎǘŜŘ ōŜƭƻǿ ƛǘ ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ǿƻǊǘƘ ŀǇǇƭȅƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ 
CǊŜŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ aŜŀƭǎΣ ŜǾŜƴ ƛŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛǎ ƛƴ    wŜŎŜǇǝƻƴΣ ¸м 

ƻǊ ¸нΦ 
tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƭƛŎƪ ƘŜǊŜ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ ǘƘŜ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ŀǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊƳ. 
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5ƻ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅ ƻƭŘ ƴŀǝǾƛǘȅ ŎƻǎǘǳƳŜǎ ŀǘ ƘƻƳŜΣ ǘƘŀǘ 
ƴƻ ƭƻƴƎŜǊ Ŭǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΚ 
LŦ ǎƻΣ aǊǎ tŀǊƪŜǊ ƛǎ ƛƴ ƴŜŜŘ ƻŦ ŀƴȅ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƛƭƭ Ŭǘ ¸м ŀƴŘ 
¸н ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΦ 
tƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜƴŘ ŀƴȅ Řƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ƻŦ ƴŀǝǾƛǘȅ ŎƻǎǘǳƳŜǎ ŦƻǊ 
ǘƘŀǘ ŀƎŜ ƎǊƻǳǇ ƛƴǘƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀǎ ǎƻƻƴ ŀǎ ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜΦ 
¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΦ 

t!w9b¢ Dh±9wbhw ±!/!b/¸ 

Please remember that the deadline for any 
governor nominations is 6th December. 

Please send your nominations to Mrs Spink at 
Middleton Tyas. 

Thank youΦ 

bhwh±Lw¦{ 

There have been quite a few cases of Norovirus in the 
local area.  In order to minimise the spread of infection 
please follow these few simple rules; 

1. Keep your child at home for 48 hours after 
symptoms have passed.  This is enough time to 
let the virus run its course. 

2. Wash hands frequently and thoroughly. 
3. Make sure your child drinks plenty of water and 

if they feel like eating, only give them bland 
food. 

If you would like further information please ŎƭƛŎƪ ƘŜǊŜ to 
be taken to the Norovirus page on the NHS website. 

 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/fileroot/Education%20and%20learning/Free%20school%20meals/Application_for_free_school_meals_and_pupil_premium_funding.pdf
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/norovirus/
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¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ǘƻ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŎŀƳŜ ǘƻ 
ƻǳǊ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ CŀƛǊ ƭŀǎǘ ƴƛƎƘǘΦ 

Lǘ ǿŀǎ ŀ ƘǳƎŜ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΗ 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀƭƭ ƘƻƭŘŜǊǎ ŦƻǊ            
ǎǳǇǇƻǊǝƴƎ ǳǎ ŀƴŘ ŘƻƴŀǝƴƎ ŀ ǇǊƛȊŜ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ 

ǊŀƉŜΦ 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŦƻǊ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ 
ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ŎǊŜŀǝƻƴǎ ǿƘƛŎƘ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀũ ŘƛŘ ŀƴ 

ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ Ƨƻō ƻŦ ǎŜƭƭƛƴƎΦ 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀũ ŦƻǊ ƎƛǾƛƴƎ ǳǇ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǝƳŜ 
ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ƭŀǎǘ ƴƛƎƘǘ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ 

ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǝƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎΦ 
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Christmas is coming!  2 months until 
the big Ho! Ho! Ho!  

If you shop online please go through one of our fund-
raising partners: 9ŀǎȅŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ and {ƳƛƭŜ!ƳŀȊƻƴ as 
both donate to our schools.  Simply click on the link      
above and save to your search engine/smart phone 
home screen.  

How do I select a charitable organisation to support 
when shopping on AmazonSmile? 

On your first visit to ǎƳƛƭŜΦŀƳŀȊƻƴΦŎƻΦǳƪ ȅƻǳ need to 
select a charitable organisation to receive donations 
from eligible purchases before you begin shopping. 
We will remember your selection, and then every   
eligible purchase you make at smile.amazon.co.uk will 
result in a donation. 

I9[t ¦{ ²I9b ¸h¦ /IwL{¢a!{ {Iht  

 

 

 

 

 

All the Christmas Cards have been delivered to our 
schools and have been distributed to your children. 

We do hope you are pleased with your finished prod-
ucts and hope they bring lots of smiles and cheers 
when they are received by others. 

/IwL{¢a!{ /!w5{ 

5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ƻǳǊ ǿǊŜŀǘƘ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ  
ǿƻǊƪǎƘƻǇǎ ƻƴ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ млǘƘ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ ŀƴŘ 
¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ мнǘƘ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊΦ 

²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ мл ǎǇŀŎŜǎ ƭŜƊ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ŀƴŘ  
ƻƴƭȅ н ǎǇŀŎŜǎ ƭŜƊ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΦ 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ŜƛǘƘŜǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŶŎŜ ǘƻ ōƻƻƪ 
ȅƻǳǊ ǇƭŀŎŜΣ ƻǊ ŜƳŀƛƭ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎΦ 

¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŀǎ ŀƴ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ ŜǾŜƴǘ ƭŀǎǘ ȅŜŀǊ ŀƴŘ ƛǘ ƛǎ 
ǎŜǘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ŜǾŜƴǘ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΦ 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ ǇƻǎǘŜǊ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ǇŀƎŜ ŦƻǊ 
ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΦ 

²w9!¢I a!YLbD 

Could you spare an hour or so of your time? 

We are looking for volunteers to help sell      
refreshments at the schools nativity             
productions in the last week of term. 

Middleton Tyas are holding their production 
on Wednesday 18th December at 2pm and 
6pm. 

Eppleby Forcett are  hold-
ing their production on 
Thursday 19th December 
at 2pm in Eppleby Village 
Hall. 

If you are able to help, 
please contact either 
school office or let us know 
by emailing 
ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎϪǘǊƛƴƛǘȅŜŦƳǘΦŘŀƭŜǎƳŀǘΦƻǊƎΦ 

I9[t b99595 Chw ¢I9 b!¢L±L¢L9{ 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsoftrinityacademyefmt/
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ap/signin?_encoding=UTF8&openid.assoc_handle=amzn_smile_desktop_uk&openid.claimed_id=http%3A%2F%2Fspecs.openid.net%2Fauth%2F2.0%2Fidentifier_select&openid.identity=http%3A%2F%2Fspecs.openid.net%2Fauth%2F2.0%2Fidentifier_select&op
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ap/signin?_encoding=UTF8&openid.assoc_handle=amzn_smile_desktop_uk&openid.claimed_id=http%3A%2F%2Fspecs.openid.net%2Fauth%2F2.0%2Fidentifier_select&openid.identity=http%3A%2F%2Fspecs.openid.net%2Fauth%2F2.0%2Fidentifier_select&op
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ap/signin?_encoding=UTF8&openid.assoc_handle=amzn_smile_desktop_uk&openid.claimed_id=http%3A%2F%2Fspecs.openid.net%2Fauth%2F2.0%2Fidentifier_select&openid.identity=http%3A%2F%2Fspecs.openid.net%2Fauth%2F2.0%2Fidentifier_select&op
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsoftrinityacademyefmt/
mailto:friends@trinityefmt.dalesmat.org
mailto:friends@trinityefmt.dalesmat.org
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¸9{ Ϫ wƛŎƘƳƻƴŘ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 
¦ƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ 5ƛũŜǊŜƴŎŜǎ ǘƻ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ 
ŦƻǊ ǇǳǇƛƭǎΣ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎΦ 

YES @ Richmond school provides support to parents, pu-
pils and teachers. 

They have numerous training events and opportunities 
which are always advertised on their website. 

Do have a look at what is available by visiting  
ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦȅŜǎŀǘǊƛŎƘƳƻƴŘǎŎƘƻƻƭΦƴŜǘκ  
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https://www.yesatrichmondschool.net/

